
Follow-Up on Your Missed Diabetic Care 

Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We noticed that you were unable to attend your scheduled 

diabetic care session on [Missed Appointment Date]. We understand that life can be busy, and 

it's easy to miss appointments. 

Your health is important to us, and regular check-ins are essential for effective diabetes 

management. We would like to offer you an opportunity to reschedule your appointment at a 

time that is more convenient for you. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or reply to this email to arrange a new 

appointment. Our team is here to support you in your diabetic care journey. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


